Franklin Township Board Meeting
September 14, 2023

Minutes
IN ATTENDANCE: OTHER ATTENDEES:
Bob Abbott Danny Meador, Trustee
Todd Colip Roberta Pfeiffer, Administrator
Paige Davis Cheryl Bruanagle, Township Administrator
Maureen Zimmerman Victoria Smith, Reedy Financial

Brian Bosma, Kroger Gardis & Regas, LLP

UNABLE TO ATTEND:
Chris Brown

Paige Davis called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM on September 14, 2023. Maureen
Zimmerman led the group in the Pledge of Allegiances.

The Board reviewed the minutes of the meeting of August 3, 2023, and the minutes were
approved as circulated.

Paige Davis opened the Public Hearing on the second reading of the proposed 2024 Budget. No
questions or comments were presented, and the Public Hearing was closed. Bob Abbott moved
to approve the 2024 Township Budget. Todd Colip seconded it. The motion passed 4-0.

Attorney Brian Bosma asked the Board to amend the agenda of the August 3, 203 meeting to
include Resolution NO 23-2 to transfer $22,500 from Township General/Small Claims—Personal
Services, Insurance to Township General/Small Claims—Supplies/Operating. Maureen
Zimmerman moved to amend the agenda to include a ratification. Todd Colip seconded it. The

motion passed 4-0.

Todd Colip made a motion to ratify Resolution NO 23-2, and Bob Abbott seconded the motion
which passed 4-0.

As there was no new business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:39.



